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Thank you so much to those of you who
attended the Carol Concert on Friday.  
The children had been practicing very
hard with Martin Jones from ‘Ashton
Sings’ and we hope you enjoyed their
wonderful singing.

C A R O L  C O N C E R T

In preparation for our Christmas Jumper Day on 12th December

the PTFA have asked if any outgrown Christmas jumpers can be

brought in and put in with the used uniform in Reception.  

Rather than buy a new Christmas jumper it would be great to

either swap for one for a larger size or give a donation of £1 to

the PTFA.

C H R I S T M A S  J U M P E R  S W A P

T H E  N E X T  T W O  W E E K S
Choir to sing at Delamere Visitors Cafe, Christmas Jumper Day, Gripping Yarns stage

performance to  visit school, dress rehearsal for Beechwood Farm Nursery, Christmas

plays, Pantomime, Christmas lunch and Christingle.



P R A Y E R S

10th December - Nasal flu for all children 
10th December - Choir to sing at Delamere cafe at 10am
12th December - Christmas Jumper Day - Jumper to be worn over uniform for £1
13th December - Christmas Play Dress Rehearsal (Please have all costumes in School)
16th December - Christmas Play at 2pm and 6pm
17th December - Christmas Play at 2pm and 6pm
18th December - Whole school trip to the Pantomime - Funded by PTFA
19th December - Homework sharing  (Please note change of date)
19th December - Christmas Lunch at School
20th December - Christingle at Church - 10am
20th December - Finish for Christmas. Children to be picked up at 1.15pm OR 3.15pm
7th January - Back to School
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D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y . . . . .

Our prayers this week are for busy parents that are making the festive period magical
for their children.

T h e  C h r i s t i a n  V a l u e  w e  a r e  f o c u s i n g  o n
i n  s c h o o l  t h i s  h a l f  t e r m  i s  W i s d o m .

The week starting  9th December will be week 2 of school dinners.  The menu can be found on our website.

S C H O O L  D I N N E R S

Wisdom

If anyone would like to take Bary the guinea pigs home for the weekend or Christmas holidays then

please contact the school office.  He is a delight and very easy to look after.

C U D D L E  A  G U I N E A


